
To Whom it may concern,  
I am writing to voice my support of the repeal of Senate Bill 276, the bill to repeal the Johns 
Hopkins Private Police Department. I believe that the creation of a Johns Hopkins private police 
force will endanger the lives of my friends and neighbors in Baltimore City.  
 
We have seen time and time again, especially in the last few weeks, how police forces have 
aligned themselves with racism and white supremacy. Adding an additional police force in the 
neighborhoods- Charles Village, Remington, Waverly, where so many of my loved ones lives 
makes me genuinely afraid for their safety.  
 
Please support this bill to repeal SB 276 and repeal the creation of the Johns Hopkins Private 
Police Force.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Best,  
Moss Froom 
517 Orkney Rd. #1 
Baltimore, Maryland 21212 


